
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Re: Early Closure – Easter Break – 31st March 2023 

 

We are writing to confirm that Heron Hall will be closing early on the last day of term 

for the Easter Break. 

We will close for half day, on Friday 31st March 2023. Students will therefore be 

dismissed at 12.30pm.  Hot lunch will be provided by the canteen. 

Students return to school on Tuesday 18th April 2023,  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and 

wish you and your family a peaceful and restful break. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Ibrar 
Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


